
To: CLA President  

c. Bob Kufrin 

 

Our Town of Sevastopol Clerk/Treasurer, Amy Flok has received phone calls from   
constituents regarding Frontier broadband construction activity in the Clark Lake area. The 
Town has been informed that Frontier will be installing broadband (high speed internet) 
access around Clark Lake. Frontier’s desires to retain their legacy landline customers and 
will be oƯering a competing service to AT&T high speed broadband.  

To avoid any confusion, the Town of Sevastopol is under contract with AT&T to deploy high-
speed internet to the entire Town of Sevastopol which includes the Clark Lake area. 
Potentially, some residents in the Clark Lake area may end up with two options for high-
speed broadband. Each company may oƯer diƯerent installation options such as 
underground versus aerial service to the house.  

AT&T will be at the Town of Sevastopol Annual Meeting on Tuesday, April 22, 2025 (6pm) to 
answer any questions you may have regarding deployment as well as the services they will 
oƯer. You may also find more information on the Town’s website:  townofsevastoplwi.gov. 

Of course, as a consumer, you may choose whatever service you prefer but we want you to 
know why this is happening in your area.  

If you have any questions, please contact the oƯice at 920.746.1230. 

 

Sevastopol Town Board 

 

 

 


